
MoU signed between Shoolini University and Basu Rai  

A "Guru Talk" hosted at Shoolini University featured Basu Rai, a renowned child labor activist 

and author of "From the streets of Kathmandu," emphasizing the significance of gratitude for 

a contented life. He shared his personal journey, highlighting the kindness he received as an 

orphan on the streets of Kathmandu, underscoring the importance of expressing gratitude for 

the opportunities provided by those who supported his goals. 

As part of the event, an essential Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between 

Basu Rai's Initiative Foundation and Shoolini University. This collaboration involved 

mentoring university students and engaging them in projects related to child safety and sexual 

abuse. Trained students, in turn, would conduct awareness sessions in schools. 

Under the MoU, Basu Rai committed to working with Shoolini University to address child 

labor issues, with university students actively volunteering. Various activities and workshops 

were organized to bring about positive change. The MoU was signed by Vice Chancellor Prof. 

Atul Khosla in the presence of the Dean of Students Welfare Mrs. Poonam Nanda. 

In his "Guru Talk," Basu Rai expressed his dream of building a home for children without 

families and for grandparents left by their families. This initiative aimed to fulfill the needs of 

both children and grandparents in need.  
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